
 

 

 

 

 

Sarajevo, August 05th, 2020 

 

 

Subject: Notification 

 

"Instruction for Collateral Market Value Assessment“ 

 

As part of regulatory activities of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina Banking Agency 

(hereinafter: Agency), we are notifying you that, on August 03rd,2020, the Agency’s Director 

issued "Instruction for Collateral Market Value Assessment“ with the application from June 

30th, 2021. This Instruction was disclosed on the Agency’s official website, under the heading 

"New Regulatory Framework – Decision on Credit Risk Management and Determination of 

Expected Credit Losses". 

 

The disclosure link:  

https://fba.ba/upload/docs/uputstvo_za_procjenu_trzisne_vrijednosti_kolaterala_nuE.pdf  
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